ATTENTION!

SECURITY SCREENING REQUIRED FOR MAA BOARD MEETINGS

Effective June 26, 2024, as part of our ongoing efforts to maintain vigilance and enhance security, MLB will conduct security screens for MAA Board Meetings. Please note the following procedures:

- Attendees without an MLB badge must submit to the security screening checkpoint located at the airport Administration elevator.
- All MAA badged personnel may proceed directly to the Boardroom.
- All TSA prohibited items such as weapons, sharp objects, hazardous materials, flammable items, or oversized liquids are not allowed in or through screening.

Please note, this policy change is NOT a response to a specific threat.

